
 

 

24th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Cooking Club 

Year 6 
 

We will be running a cooking club for pupils in Year 6 next half term on a Tuesday from 3.30pm – 4.30pm in 

the cooking room. 
 

There will be 3 sessions in total, taking place on the following dates: 
 

9th, 16th & 23rd May 

 
This is an opportunity for pupils to learn how to prepare and cook healthy, nutritious and delicious food.  Each 

session we will learn a new recipe and the pupils will be able to bring home what they have made, so please 
send them to school with a Tupperware box. 

 
There will be 3 sessions at a cost £5.00 per session.  The payment request will be added to School Gateway 

after the booking date has closed.  Please ensure you make full payment of £15.00 on School Gateway by the 

given date.  Failure to do so will result in your child being unable to attend. Cooking Club bookings will be 
open on school gateway after 4.30pm on Wednesday 26th April.  Cooking Club has limited spaces so 

please do ensure you book as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.   
 

To book your child on to Cooking club please log on to school gateway and follow these instructions: 

 
 Click on CLUBS 

 Select Cooking Club  

 Make a booking/select ALL dates 

 Ensure you select BOOK after selecting the dates 

 

Please ensure you select all 3 dates and then continue with booking.  The booking will be open until the end 
of Thursday 27th April after which you will be emailed confirming your child’s place.  The payment request of 

£15 will then be put on school gateway which must be paid before attending.  If payment is not made your 
child’s place will be offered to someone on the waiting list.  Please note that you will not be able to pay until 

you have received a confirmation email of securing a place. 

 
Children attending Cooking club will meet Miss Carlucci in the cooking room at the end of the day. 

 
Please collect your child from the exit by the red phone box at the front of the school.  Children 

not collected promptly at 4.30pm will be sent to After School Care at a charge of £5.50. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Sarah Middlemiss 

 


